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Attorneys Discuss Updates to the U.S. Foreign Extortion
Prevention Act
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In a bylined article published in the Global Regulatory Developments Journal, Raymond Perez and

Nan Sato discuss the implications of the Foreign Extortion Prevention Act, which now subjects

foreign public officials to jail time and fines if they receive or request a bribe from a U.S. company

seeking to do business in their country.

To read the full article visit the Global Regulatory Developments Journal.
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